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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

West Hempstead Woman Installed on Greater Nassau Chorus 

Management Team 

 

 
 

Picture caption: The 2009-2010 Greater Nassau Chorus Management Team.  Back row (L to R): 

Jennifer Jablonski, Marketing / PR Coordinator; Alison Antonucci, Finance Coordinator; 

Marisela Luna, Membership Coordinator; Dara Eskenazi, Events Coordinator; Janet Prete, 

Chapter Activities Coordinator.  Front row, seated (L to R): Andrea Macey, Communications 

Coordinator; Harriette Walters, Director; Teresa Heuser, Team Coordinator; Joan Shuster, 

Team Coordinator Elect. 

 

Marisela Luna of West Hempstead was recently installed as the new Membership Coordinator on 

the 2009-2010 Greater Nassau Chorus Management Team.   

 

Greater Nassau Chorus of Sweet Adelines International actively contributes to Long Island 

communities by presenting concerts, sponsoring scholarships, and performing in benefits.  The 

9-member Management Team plays a vital role in facilitating these community activities. 

 

“I love getting calls and emails from ladies interested in membership in the chorus.  I get excited 

explaining to them what the chorus is about,” says Luna, who has helped the chorus in roles such 

as Historian and Regional Competition Assistance Committee Co-Chair before joining the 

Management Team.  

 

Luna recently played an active role in facilitating Greater Nassau’s June Open House program 

which inspired several women to join this award-winning chorus.   
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Women are invited to discover the joy of singing chord-ringing, fun-filled music a cappella-style 

with Greater Nassau Chorus Tuesday evenings at 6:45 PM at their summer rehearsal location, 

Hofstra University’s Dempster Hall.  For membership information, visit 

www.greaternassauchorus.org.   

 

Sweet Adelines International is a worldwide organization of women singers committed to 

advancing the musical art form of barbershop harmony through education and performance.   

 

 

 


